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Havana, Jul 31 (Prensa Latina) The draft of the new Constitution will be submitted
to popular consultation from August 13 to November 15, a process that would lead
to the drawing up of a final text before being voted in a referendum for it approval. 

Millions of Cubans from all sectors of the society are expected to issue criteria and
proposals on the document, which would return to the National People's Power
Assembly (Parliament) for the referendum.

If the project is approved by the population, the current Constitution in force since
1976 would be replaced.  
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